Proposed amendment to “Tentative Minutes Full WG meetings held Salt Lake City, May 8th to 11th, 1995”


Proposed by Vic Hayes, Chair, AT&T





At the Maui meeting, Larry Zuckerman indicated that he had missed certain portions in the minutes of the Salt Lake City meeting.  Larry provided his proposed changes to me before the end of the meeting, but too late to discuss those at the meeting.


I have checked Larry’s proposals with my own notes and have now the following as the proposed amendment with mark-ups related to the original text/ 





begin quote


7.3 Voting procedures This item is delayed due to late arrival of paper.


7.4 IEEE P802.11-95/05  Submission on conformance testing presented by Larry Zuckerman indicates that conformance testing can and should be performed via radiative instead of hardwired techniques.  Decisions were deferred until after the presentation of the IOL.


7.5 Product Labeling John Sonnenberg introduced document 95/41 titled Product Labeling  (John Sonnenberg, Pulse Engineering, and Wayne Moyers, Consultant).  He showed a possible motion.


end quote





begin quote


	Some dissension about labeling on the product itself was voiced.  For labeling on enclosure 9, for labeling on selling box: 6.  These counts includes counts on both. 


7.67.5 Parameters IFS This item is delayed due to late arrival of paper.


7.77.6 Conformance 95/82 and 95/83 This item is delayed due to late arrival of paper.


end quote





begin quote


10.4 CONFORMANCE - Document 82 with Chris Zegelin.  Proposed that all conformance measurement be done at the air interface.  Praise for the concept but reservations owing to lack of proofabout the specific wording.


end quote
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